
Click here to deposit funds into your account:
https://payschoolscentral.com/

If a student has a negative balance above $10.00, they will not be allowed to receive a hot meal.  
A Bagel Bag Meal will be charged to their account the first day they have this balance.
If the student still has a negative balance the following day, they will again, receive a  
Bagel Bag Meal and it will be charged to their account.
If, on the 3rd day, the student still has a negative balance, your child will be sent to the  
Main Office to contact a Parent/Guardian to bring them lunch or to make a payment on their 
account.
Students with a negative balance will not be permitted to purchase snacks/a la carte items.

BEGINNING MONDAY, MARCH 3RD

 If you prefer to pay your child balance in cash, please plan accordingly to have your payment made for the balance  If you prefer to pay your child balance in cash, please plan accordingly to have your payment made for the balance 
of your students lunch account no later than this Friday, February 28of your students lunch account no later than this Friday, February 28thth to prepare for Monday, March 3 to prepare for Monday, March 3rdrd..


